Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 10:22 AM

To: ‘Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com'; johnsjw@chevron.com
Cc: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com

Subject: R02892: Sunol Spill Site CSM

Jacob,

The schedule for submittal of the CSM for the Sunol site (RO2892) is extended to October 29, 2010.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com [mailto:Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 10:15 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; johnsjw@chevron.com

Cc: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com

Subject: Sunol Spill Site CSM

Mr. Wickham,

Unfortunately, Mr. Johnson has been attending to a family matter in Tennessee and has been unavailable. On behalf of CPL, URS
requests an extension to 10/29/2010 for the submission of the Sunol CSM.

Thank you-

Jacob T. Henry, P.G.
Senior Geologist

URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612-1924
Office: 510-874-3252
Cell: 510-926-0464

Fax: 510-874-3268
jacob_henry@urscorp.com

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this message in
error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and
any attachments or copies.



